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  Superintendent 
 
FROM: Sheila A. Alles 
  Carol Tinney 
   
SUBJECT: Web Hosting Bid Results 

 
We would like to discuss the web hosting bid at the Monday, February 3, 2014 Finance 
Committee meeting. Please find attached a recommendation memo from Ken 
McMullen, Senior Communications Specialist, recommending the lowest responsible 
bidder, SharpSchool.   In addition, he has provided a detailed Web Hosting Bid 
Tabulation document and a one-page summary of expenditures for the two companies 
that met all the bid specifications.  Also note the resource for the annual subscription 
and one-time implementation costs will be from the Building and Site Technology Fund.   
 
Ken McMullen will also be available on Monday night to answer any questions the 
Board may have at that time.   
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.  Thank you. 
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